
 

 

City Council 

February 3, 2016                                                                                                      

5:30 p.m. 

 

     The Atlantic City Council met in regular session in the Council Chambers at City Hall with 

Mayor Jones presiding.  Council Members present were:  Jimerson, Somers, Hartkopf, Casady, 

Halder, and Cord.   Absent: Hayes.     

  

     Jimerson moved, Hartkopf seconded, to approve the agenda as posted.  All in favor. 

 

     Somers moved, Hartkopf seconded, to approve the consent agenda which includes:  minutes 

of the January 20, 2016 Council Meeting, a Tree Trimmer’s Permit for I.G. Construction, LLC, a 

Class B Beer Permit for Pizza Hutt and a Class E Liquor License for Fareway Stores, Inc. #940.    

All in favor. 

 

     Dave Sturm of Snyder and Associates Inc. reported that the 2015 Street Improvements Project 

has been completed and can now be accepted.   

     Jimerson moved, Hartkopf seconded, to adopt resolution #2-16, “RESOLUTION 

ACCEPTING THE WORK.”  All in favor. 

 

     Somers moved, Jimerson seconded, to set 5:30 p.m., March 2, 2016 as the date for a public 

hearing to approve or deny the voluntary annexation of 56988 635th Street.  All in favor.   

        

     City Administrator John Lund reported on the need for individual discussions of the Council 

Members with Alexsis Stensland regarding an Emergency Management Grant and he presented 

an updated FY17 budget schedule.   

 

    The Mayor and Dave Sturm spoke of the need to enclose Bull Creek from Fourteenth to 

Seventeenth Streets and Fifth to Ninth Streets.  The Mayor asked that the Community 

Development Committee discuss the proposed project further.    

 

     Council Committee reports were as follows:  Jimerson-Cass County Emergency Management 

and Public Safety; and Hartkopf-Cable TV.   

 

     Jimerson moved, Hartkopf seconded, to approve the bills totaling $88,282.76.  All in favor. 

 

     Jimerson moved, Halder seconded, to adjourn at 5:53 p.m.  All in favor.   

 

 

            David R. Jones    

                  Mayor 

 

 

ATTEST:  Deb Wheatley Field           

       City Clerk 


